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NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 

 
RFP#18C15 

Design, Construction, Financing, Operation and 
Maintenance of 27 Service Areas on the New York 

State Thruway 
 
 

 April 18, 2019 
 
 
Dear Proposers:  
 
In “Authority Responses to Pre-Proposal Conference Questions” dated January 23, 
2019, the Authority indicated that there was no reason to believe that an extension of 
the Authority’s existing contracts for the Group 1 Service Areas would be necessary but 
that it would monitor the situation.   
 
Based on current circumstances, the Authority is pursuing extensions of the Authority’s 
two existing contracts for the Group 1 Service Areas. The Group 1 Commencement 
Date will be shifted to July 1, 2020 with a commensurate change to the expiration date 
of the Lease Term in an addendum to the RFP.  
 
No changes are being made to the procurement schedule, including the Proposal due 
date, pursuant to this notice.  
   
Thank you for your interest in this project. 

 
       Sincerely, 
 
       Mari-Ann Brower 
       Contract Management Specialist 2 
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Governor 
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